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                                           Next week…     
As part of our P.E. enrichment opportunities, we have a visiting celebrity! 
John Parnell was a semi-finalist of BGT in 2017.  He is best known for his 

amazing tricks performed with hula hoops.  As part of our commitment to 
giving the children fun and memorable experiences, John will be running 

sessions on Tuesday and Wednesday in school.  Your child will                                    
have been told which day their class is doing this on.                                                         

Many thanks to Miss Edwards, our P.E. lead,                                                           
for arranging this for our Woodies.          

 
                                                                   

                               
                     

 

                            

 

                                         
 
 
 

Coming Up… 
 
 

Please look at the dates on the back of this newsletter for up 
and coming events from our P.T.A.  We have ‘Cream tea’ 

events and a ‘Colour Run’ happening in the next half term and 
of course our Summer Fair will happen at the end of June.  

Your support and attendance at these events is much 
appreciated.  We always rely on the kindness of people who 

can dedicate their time to support the planning, setting up and 
running of these events, so if you do have a little spare time on 
your hands, please do let the school office know and they will 

be happy to put you in touch with the PTA. 
 

Spare time can be as simple as being able to bulk buy items and 
go to a supermarket prior to key events.  It can also be helping 
out on the day of an event serving refreshments or putting up 
gazebos.  It can be as much or as little time as you can spare 
but anything you can contribute would go towards helping 

raise money for our wonderful children. 
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 A Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
What a Washout! 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This week has seen such a mixed bag in terms of 
weather – we started our week with lots of wet 
playtimes and whilst the sun came out 
(momentarily) midweek, it was quite blustery and 
bitterly cold.  Please use this to remind your 
children about the need to wear their coats!  We 
have been reminding children to keep them on at 
school when they play out to avoid a big pile of lost 
property too!  We have had some lovely Forest 
School sessions this week though – the weather 
never gets in the way of those!  (picture above) 
 
In classes, Nursery children have been watching 
CCTV footage of visiting dinosaurs!  They have 
found footprints and have also been on a dinosaur 
hunt!. 

Reception pupils have been chatting about what 
they have been doing in the Easter holidays but 
they have been writing these like a newspaper 
report!  They have also loved seeing their friends 
again and playing together.  Children have been 
looking at ‘teen’ numbers in Maths too. 
 
Year 1 children have started work on their new 
Geography work on ‘Where do you live?  In Maths, 
they have been counting in 2’s and 10’s.  In 
English, they have been exploring the story of 
Farmer Duck and in Science they have completed 
their investigation to find the best material for a 
cloak. 
 
Year 2 pupils had a package delivered with a letter, 
old photographs and a 114 year old bear called 
Polar in it.  The children have looked at features of 
a letter and have written letters to Polar too! 

 
Year 3 children been introduced to their new Rain 
Forest topic and have explored the parts of a plant 
in Science.  In Art, they have looked for shapes and 
have worked hard to produce fantastic still life 
drawings. 
 
Year 4 pupils have impressed us this week by 
converting mixed numbers to improper fractions.  In 
English, they have become naturally curious about 
natural disasters!  They have instructed fictional 
characters on ‘How to escape from a volcanic 
eruption’ and have designed their own emergency 
survival kits. 
 
Year 5 children have been looking at area and 
perimeter in Maths and ‘retrofuturism’ in Art.  They 
have also started to write their own space poetry in 
English and have been learning how mountains are 
formed In Geography. 
 
Year 6 pupils begin new units of electricity in 
Science and photography in Art.  They have been 
writing recipes in English and so maybe you will find 
your children in the kitchen at weekend making you 
something delightful for their evening meal! 
 
This week has whizzed by in what seemed like the 
speed of light.  Take some time to relax at weekend 
and enjoy a little bit of calm. 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
 
Mrs. Reyes xx 

   
 
 

Boo the Badger 
 

 
 

 Each Monday in assembly, our 
school mascot, ‘Boo the Badger’ 
visits two classes in school – one 
infant and one junior and stays 

for the week in their classrooms. 
 

He is presented for good 
attendance, good behaviour and 

good attitudes to learning.   
 

This week, Boo has visited: 
Y1 – Mrs Ahmed 

Y3 – Mrs Cowie/Miss McCabe 
 

                                       
  His message is  

‘Miss school, Miss out’ –  
We love having you here  

and so does Boo! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Diary Dates 
P.T.A Events 

Tuesday 30th April 9:30 – Cream Tea Event 
Wednesday 1st May – 9:30-10:30/2pm-3pm – Cream Tea Event 

Friday 3rd May 9:30-10:30/2pm-3pm – Cream Tea Event    
All info and tickets sent out by PTA. 

***Thursday 2nd May – SCHOOL CLOSED AS SCHOOL IS USED AS A POLLING STATION*** 
Coming up… 

Wednesday 17th July – 1:15pm – Y6 Production for Parents 
Thursday 18TH July – 7:00pm – Y6 Production for Parents  Further Information to follow 


